ETP’s Parent Advisory Council (PAC) is excited to
announce the official launch of our new website!

With this website our intention is to go paperless
as much as possible and make ordering and
registering for PAC events that much easier.

Registered users will have access to the following:

1. Fun Lunch Ordering - COMING SOON!! 4. Emails directly from "ETP Parent
Advisory Council" for event reminders

2. Registrations for most After School Clubs and PAC related business

3. T-Shirt Orders (Next Year - 2022/2023) 5. And more....

We would like to invite all parents/guardians to register
on the site (if you did last year, please register again as
we are starting fresh) by following these steps:

1. Go to etp.parentcouncil.net (Note: No accent on the "e" in "etp")

2. Select "Register" at the top.
3. Fill in your name and information (ACCESS CODE: TPHL)
4. Click on "Register Now"

5. Add your child(ren) on the next screen.

Now you are ready to order and register your child(ren)

for upcoming ETP PAC items and events!!

If you have any questions or require Thank you,
assistance please contact me at Josie Vitucci Spencer
jvituccispencer@gmail.com or 204-797-4630. ETP PAC Chair



